
From: Dietrich, William 
Sent: 8/16/2012 6:34:15 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Redacted 
Frazier-Hampton, Janice Y (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JYFl); 
Metague, Stephen (ET) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SJMd) 

Cc: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly" (MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: thanks — Central Valley Tx presentation 

Steve, Erik, Janice, and Robert, 

Speaking on behalf of aii the Energy Division staff attending, we greatly appreciate everyone's time and 
effort in providing the presentation on Central Valley transmission issues. 

Sincerely, 

Bill 

William Dietrich 
Senior Analyst 
Generation and Transmission Planning Section 
Infrastructure Planning & Permitting Branch 
Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave., Area 4-A 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3214 
e-mail: william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov 
phone: (415)703-1146 

This email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not 
disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email, if you have 
received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the 
contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
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